
Dear members of the House Education Committee, 

 

The unethical and harmful corporatization of public education in Oregon present a clear and 

present danger not only to public education, but to vital parts of our constitutional rights, 

including the right to privacy.   

 

Our children's data must not be used for commercial data mining purposes. We want the 

same strong student data privacy protections that California's children received with the 

passage of their SB 1177. Please oppose the -4 through -7 amendments to SB187A and pass 

a strong student online privacy protection bill. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Roscoe Caron 
 

Retired Eugene 4j teacher 

U of O College of Education Adjunct Professor 

Member, Community Alliance for Pubic Education 
 


